
 

 

Final Week 

In the blink of an eye, we have made it to half term. I’m sure the children will be just as glad as the Year 

1 team for the break and time to relax. Thank you to all that came to the parents evening on the 6th and 

11th I enjoyed catching up with you all. We have been finishing off a lot of our topic work this week and 

getting prepared for next half term. Thanks again for all your support and patience this half term. 

 

What have we been looking at? 

In Maths, we have introduced multiplication. It is completely new to us in Year 1 but that didn’t stop us 

from smashing it and doing some AMAZING work. We use the term groups of just to help embed the 

knowledge to start which the children have really applied well. We looked at groups of 2’s 5’s and 10’s. 

We have also introduced doubling, halving and dividing. The children have been using the equipment in 

the classroom to find half of a number and sharing out different amounts of sweets into groups of 3,4 

and 5. In English, we have been looking at the use of capital letters for names and places. We had fun 

playing the Kahoot quiz which was all about the U.K too. We have started to look at birthday 

celebrations and created our own invitations. After half term we will be planning and writing the events 

of our parties. In science with have been talking all things bodies and after half term we will be looking 

at different materials. In Geography, the children have loved learning all about the U.K. We have looked 

at the Countries, Capital Cities and Famous Landmarks. We made lovely trirama’s that I’m sure all look 

lovely in your houses. We will be moving on to a History topic after half term which is “What did my 

family do for fun”. In P.E the children did a brilliant fire dance with Mr Ridge. After half term the 

children will be learning all things “net and wall games”. In R.E we have looked at church and what 

churches are for, look like and what happens there we even gave the guest baby a replica Baptism in 

class. We have been super busy and had lots of fun.  

We hope you have a lovely half term and stay safe. 

Year 1 Team 😊 
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Things to Remember: 

 

● Stay safe 

 

● Relax and refresh 

 

● Read as much as possible 
 

 

 

Star Awards 

Isaac & Anabiyah 

Writer of the Week 

Amelia 

 

 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Year 1: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9572

